
DPPOA Members 

Maryland Osprey and Nature Festival to take place on  
Saturday, April 1, 2023  

11:00 A.M.- 4:00 P.M. @ the Drum Point Club 

It is with the highest degree of enthusiasm that we invite you to become part of the 2023 Maryland Osprey and 
Nature Festival (“MONF”). Whether you were involved as an attendee, volunteer, vendor, or sponsor, you will agree 
that last year’s inaugural Festival was a tremendous success. Here is fun video that captured last year’s event: 
https://videopress.com/embed/TMSEXeb2  

Once again, DPPOA residents are encouraged to walk, ride your bike, get a ride, etc. to the festival.  Parking this 
year will be at Patuxent High School.  HOWEVER, for your convenience, we will be utilizing the empty property 
directly across from DPPOA offices as parking. A courtesy shuttle will be provided to and from the festival.  Shuttle 
will begin at 10:45 A.M. and will run throughout the event.  Parking at this location will be first come first serve as 
parking is limited.   

The success of MONF is dependent on YOUR involvement!  Please come support us by donating generously or what 
you can.  Become a sponsor! Become a vendor! Become a volunteer! Our goal is for you to become a fan! 
 
Please visit website for further details: www.marylandospreyfestival.org – Questions, please email 
marylandospreyfestival@gmail.com  

 

  

 


